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Mr. Mark Gordon, Chairman :
Wyoming Bavironmental Quality Council JAN 2§ W07
122 W. 25" Sweet i

Hdi ami A, Lorenzon, Director
Herschler Building, Rm, 1714 ;jzsirrén%neﬂ’iai Quality Coungil

Cheyenne, WY 82002

Dear Mr. Gordon,

This letter is in reference to the Petition to Amend Wyoming Water Quality Rule,
Chapler 2, and Appendix H. We oppose this Petition and feel that such changes would be
detrimental to our community, employees and business.

Incorporated in 2001, we focus primarily on electrical work in the CBM fields and to date
70% of our business is related to CBM work. We currently employ upwards of 50
employees in the state of Wyoming with company headquarters in Gillette. ‘L' date we
rent multiple sites to house our employees and five plus employees have recently
purchased new homes.

We oppose the Citizen Petition for Rulemaking and the desite to eliminate the discharge
of coal bed methane produced water. We feel that eliminating this water, which benefits
many ranches and their opevations, would have serious effects on our business and
community. Less CBM production means fewer service calls for our company which
then has a domino effect; fewer service calls, fewer employees needed, layoffs,
employees without jobs on unemployment as the community as a whole will have fewer
jobs available, people unable to make rent/mortgage payments, individuals leaving the
community, empty homes and buildings, default loans otc, Not to montion Gillotte's
growth in the retail markets (Home Depot, Multiple Fast Food Businesses, New
Restaurant’s, Super Wal-Mart) ail feeling the effects of cuts in consumer spending,
ultimately leading to more vacant buildings and the downfall of the Gillette commumity
and all it offers to kids, adolescents, adults and the elderly.

We oppose setting standards for water discharged by CBM higher than other discharges.
This is not an appropriate set of standards and even the Attorney General has advised the
EQC to be cautious of endorsing this petition.
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We do understand that some individuals have concerns or issues, but we believe that a
blanket petition is not the answer and other options can be pursucd to appease all
involved parties,

We thank you for your time and consideration and the opparhnity to comment.

Repards,

Lloyd Denton
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